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EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
OFFICE OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY POLICY

WASHINGTON. D.C. 20500

MAR 1 4 1978

Dear Mr. Bremer:

Thank you for your recent letter, th~ articles, and your per­
ceptive analysis of government patent policy. As yOU know, we are
currently in the process of developing an Administration position
and so your submissions are most timely.

I have taken the liberty of forwarding copies of your letter
and the attachments to several people who are involved in the for­
mation of policy on this issue.

~~
Frank Press
Director

Mr. Howard W. Bremer
President, Society of University

Patent Administrators
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
Post Office Box 7365
Madison, Wisconsin 53707


